
MERIDIAN COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #15 

 SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 28, 2022 

 

The Meridian Community Unit School District No. 15 Board of Education held a special meeting on 

Tuesday, June 28th in the Meridian High School Home and Social Economics Room. President Hogan 

called the meeting to order at 6:15 pm.  The following members were present: Monte Hogan, Rebecca 

Kraft, Clint Gorden, Chris Jones, Kara Morey and Matt Roush.  Also present were Lori Guebert, Eric 

Huerlbrink, Mindy McGuire, Shane Gordon and family, and Brian Pekovitch. 

A motion to approve the Superintendent Contract for Meridian CUSD #15 starting July 1, 2023 through 

June 30, 2026 for Meridian CUSD #15 for Dr Shane Gordon.  Motion moved by member Jones and 

seconded by member Gorden. The motion passed by a 6-0 vote. 

A motion to set the first day of student attendance for the 2023-2024 school year to August 23, 2023.  

Motion moved by member Morey and seconded by member Jones.  Motion passed by a 6-0 vote. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 
 Monte Hogan, Board President   Rebecca Kraft, Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


